
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

 
REGULAR MEETING OF THE  

FINANCE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 

APRIL 8, 2020 
 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Finance Advisory Committee 
(FAC) of the City of Culver City scheduled for Wednesday, April 8, 2020 has been cancelled 
and shall not be held.  
 
 
The next regular meeting of the Finance Advisory Committee (FAC) will be held on 
Wednesday, May 13, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. in the Dan Patacchia Meeting Room.  Agenda 
information shall be made available at least 72 hours before this meeting.  
 
 
 
BY: 
 
 

  Michelle Villongco                                                        f 

Michelle Villongco 

Secretary to the Finance Advisory Committee (FAC) 
Culver City, California 

 

 

Dated: April 3, 2020 

 


